Scoil Bhríde Parents’ Association 
Spring Newsletter
Dear Parents,
Happy New Year to you all.

The committee would like to take this opportunity to keep you up to date with our events, monies raised in the first half of the school year and our plans for the second half of the school year.
The Halloween Disco was enjoyed by all. Thank you to Gerard Healy who contributed €150 towards the entertainment on the night.
Thank you to all the parents who volunteered with the bag pack in Supervalu in December.
Thank you to John Seaman and Gaggin Dramatic Society who performed a magnificent play on January 9th. All monies raised on the night went towards our Association.
Thank you to all who contributed to the Clothes Collection & the Christmas Card fundraiser.
Funds raised:
October
Halloween Disco	   €1,114 
Clothes Collection 	      €298 
December
Christmas Cards 	€685.00 
Bag Packing in Supervalu       €797.00 
January
Gaggin Dramatic Society in Gaggin Hall       €1,585

The Parents’ Association has presented € 5,000 contribution to the Board of Management towards the new all-weather surface and outdoor work completed at the front of the school. This is giving our children hours of playtime.
The Parents’ Association contributed €440 towards French Classes.
Upcoming Events.
07TH March – Clothes Collection
April – Cooking Demonstration with Barry McLaughlin. Date to be confirmed.
June – Sports Day. Date to be confirmed
Thank you for supporting the Parents’ Association fundraising events to date. We look forward to meeting you at our various upcoming events over the coming months.
Kind regards
Parents’ Association Committee.


